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GERALD W. GRANDEY

President

April 30, 2002

Mr. Kazuhisa Mori

Executive Vice Chairman

Japan Atomic Industrial Forum, Inc.
1-1-13 Shimbashi, Minato-Ku
Tokyo 105-8605

Japan

Dear Mr. Mori:

I write to reinforce my commitment as the incoming chair of the WNA to work constructively
with JAIF. The theme of the Omiya conference could not have emphasized more the importance
of working together for the better understanding and acceptance of the benefits of nuclear
energy.

I have also written to Dr. Kikuyama reinforcing my sincere interest in co-operating with JAIF
and making sure that this industry is well represented with a strong and united voice. I look
forward to hearing your views on how best we can achieve our mutual goals.

Very best regards.

Sincerely,

ve - Y4 ,
Gerald W. Grandey
GWG:des

¢ Dr. K. Kikuyama — JAIF
Dr. T. Enomoto — TEPCO
Mr. H. Makita — Chubu
Mr. S. Uemiya — Marubeni
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